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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

   

Lowell is being treated for cancer 

that has spread to his bones.  He 

has also been diagnosed with 

moderate to severe dementia.  

The treatments are leaving him 

weak and he has suffered weight 

loss.   Judy is his caregiver and also 

keeps the various ministries going.  

Her hands are full, besides seeing 

har partner for the past 59 years 

struggle. 

    Pray for Buddy and Judy during 

this period in their lives and give 

thanks for the victory that is ours 

in Jesus Christ!   This is the 

message that Buddy has 

proclaimed for so many decads 

and countries! 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 
A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 

Dave will be celebrating 10 
years of ministry with ACMNP 
this August.  They are 
continuing work on recruiting 

and training teams to serve in a 
couple dozen national parks 
this coming summer.  Pray for 
their work, the workers in the 
park they minister to, visitors to 
the park they can inspire and 
share God’s love with. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

    God has enabled our ministry to 

go beyond the walls of our 

building.  As we serve in the 

community and reach out through 

social media;  God works through 

us. 

 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the  

 National Parks 

  Bibles for Russia 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund 

    Great Lakes Christian College 

   His House Campus Ministry 

   Helping Others Prepare for 

        Eternity (H.O.P.E.) 

  Mexican Mountain Mission 

  Operation: “We Care” 

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly 

  Wolverine Christian Service Camp 

 

   Jesus calls us to go into all the 

world.  You will notice that we 

have a strong emphasis with work 

in Michigan, followed by America 

and then Mexico and Haiti.  That’s 

where our FINANCIAL support 

goes.  Ten cents of every dollar 

that we receive is given to support 

these works. 

    We also have contacts that we 

are in touch with daily in 29 

different countries.  We provide 

prayer support, along with 

Scripture and a brief thought.   

Several of the contacts use these 

for studies that they lead.   Keep 

them in prayer. 

 

 

  Teaching 

the Word 

(through 

our 

Websites)  

 

    
   For a congregation that is 

celebrating 156 years of service, 

we are very involved in social 

media to advance the kingdom of 

Jesus Christ.   An aspect that sets 

our website apart from many other 

local congregations is the array of 

free Bible studies that we make 

available online.  We also include 

numerous Bible Stories for 

children.  These continue to attract 

attention each month.   

 

Take time to check out our site at: 

Pinerunchurch.org !   Then hare it 

with family and friends! 

 

 

    

SOCIAL MEDIA 

PRESENCE 

Snapchat—69 people are 

following 

Instagram- 76  people are 

following 

Twitter—1 person following 

Facebook—220 people are 

following 

YOUtube—we have 10 puppet 

shows available for viewing.  

Facebook Messenger over 100 

contacts on a daily basis as we 

share God’s Word and 

encouragement. 

http://www.lowellmason.com/

